
Pat Heung Central Primary School 

School Notice 33/2018 

                19th June, 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to inform you of the new arrangement on school uniforms. 

 

1. After the tendering meeting with our Parent-Teacher Association, starting from 

2019-2020, the new regular school uniform and PE uniform (both summer and winter) will 

be supplied to students to satisfy the needs of diversified extra-curricular activities and of 

newly-built facilities at our school. Seamax Hope Company Limited, our new uniform 

supplier, provides uniforms with fashionable design and high quality. The staff can 

communicate with parents in English.  

 

2. In order to save the environment, students can continue to wear the old school 

uniforms until they do not fit.  

 

3. You can scan the QR Code to find more the information about the new summer PE 

uniform. Students only need to wear white sport shoes and white socks to match the new 

uniforms. The sample color might be slightly different from the real one. The uniform 

supplier will come to PHCPS on Parents’ Day to provide samples and sizes for your 

reference.                                                                               

 

 

 

 

4. Seamax Hope Company Limited will come to school on Parents’ Day (5th July) to 

collect orders and fee for summer uniforms. Parents can fill in the order form and pay in 

cash or cheque. Uniforms are expected to be distributed to students at the end of August.  

Let’s aspire to develop our strengths.  

 

 

                              

 

 

Positive education strives for true happiness. 

 

 

       Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

  

  

Ms Irene Lai 

(Principal) 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
【Reply Slip】 

   

To: Pat Heung Central Primary School 

 

    I have read and understood the school notice 33/2018. 

 

Class: P._____  Student’s Name_______________   Parent’s Signature:             

School Notice 33/2018 

Return before 21/6. 


